
 
Ref: JRI/LPA/PS183/22 
 
25th March 2022 
  
Dear Parents/Guardians  
 
Re: Burnley vs Manchester City Residential, 2nd-3rd April 2022  
 
Further to my letter last week, I am writing to inform you of the details for the upcoming trip. We 

have been in discussion with the tour company regarding the structure of the football experience 

and they have provided the below information.  

Saturday 2nd April 
6.30AM - Leave Angmering School, Littlehampton 
1.00PM - Arrive at Burnley FC, Turf Moor, Burnley 
3.00PM - Burnley vs Man City (Kick Off) 
5.30PM - Depart to Hotel 
6.30PM - Arrive at Hotel (Premier Inn, Preston Central) 
7.30PM - Dinner 
 
Sunday 3rd April 
8.00AM - Breakfast 
10.00AM - Training Session with Coaches 
12.30PM - Arrive at Old Trafford 
1.00PM - Visit Museum 
1.15PM - Education Session 
1.45PM - Stadium Tour 
3.00PM - Depart to School 
8.30PM - Arrive at Angmering School. 
 
This is a provisional itinerary as a further conversation with the coach company is needed a few 
days prior to the tour just in case any roadworks or road issues arise which might mean slight 
alterations. However if this was the case, timings will only be slightly adjusted and you will be 
made aware if anything was to change.  
 
Dinner  
Students will all have food from a buffet style set up from the hotel and this will be made up of 
the following 
 
MAINS: Beef burgers, sausages, margherita pizza and vegetable tomato pasta 
 
SIDES: Garlic bread, chips, beans and salad  
 
DESSERTS: Chocolate brownie, fruit salad and vanilla ice cream   
 
Breakfast the following day will also be provided buffet style.  
 



Students will be expected to wear their own clothes, these must be designed with practical 
activity in mind including football boots ( moulds as it will be on astroturf)  if you would like to 
wear them for the training session. They will also need an overnight bag and toiletries  
 
Medication  
If your child needs to take prescribed or non prescribed medication with them on the trip, please 
make sure that it is clearly named and in original packaging.  This should be given to Miss 
Rushin on the morning of the trip. Please complete the attached medication consent form if 
your child is taking medication with them and give this to Miss Rushin. 
 
Accommodation will be in the form of rooms of twos and threes with single beds, split in genders 
and year groups. Students have been placed into rooms already based on this as well as asking 
students their preferences and rooms will be allocated on the day.  
 
Lunch is not provided either day, however we will be stopping on the route at various service 
stations to ensure students can get food and drink. Students may give their money to a 
designated member of staff for the weekend to ensure this is kept safe, if this is preferred.  
 
Students will need to arrive no later than 6am on Saturday 2nd April to ensure that we are 
able to register all students prior to getting on the coach. The sites team have been informed 
about the provisional leaving and return times to ensure the main gate is open to drop and pick 
up students. However, please could you try and park in the staff car park to leave the bus layby 
free for the coach and to ensure student safety. 
 
Any questions or queries please contact the school or myself. 
 
Yours sincerely  
Jasmine Rushin 
PE Teacher & Trip Leader  
jrushin@theangmeringschool.co.uk  
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